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30th November 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Reading Bands 

 

 

It has been brought to our attention that some children are having their reading records signed 

retrospectively, some days after the actual date they are supposed to have read. This is unfair on 

those children who ensure their records are signed each night and it also causes additional work in 

school. 

 

So, to make it clear, from Monday next week we will not accept any reads if they have been signed 

for after the date they were counted. The children’s reading records are checked every Monday 

afternoon/Tuesday morning in readiness for assembly on the Tuesday. The number of times they 

have read is indicated in their reading record. We will no longer be changing this if their record is 

altered at a later date at home.  

 

Thank you for your help and understanding with this. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

K.Middlemore 
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